
Mrs Gina Solis

(909)590-2702

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 
with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am so excited to welcome you 
to the 2024 - 2025 school year! I 

am looking forward to having your 
child as a student. Kindergarten is 
such a memorable year with so 

many wonderful learning activities 
to celebrate. In order to have a 

fabulous year, my most important 
goal is to create a family of 

learners in my classroom. I am 
committed to creating a 

classroom environment where 
your child is a valued, trusted, and 

integral part of our family of 
learners. In order to accomplish 
this, I have planned a variety of 

activities to emphasize and 
reinforce this goal. It is my hope 

that you will support and 
encourage this vision at home.

Welcome to Kindergarten!

My Favorites

Gina_solis@chino.k12.ca.us

About 
Me

Hello! I am Gina Solis, and this is 
my sixth year as a Kindergarten 
teacher. I live in Chino Hills with 

my husband Greg. We have 
been married 28 years and 
have three children, all of 
whom are former Eagle 

Canyon students. I have called 
Eagle Canyon my home for 

over 19 years. 

I graduated from Cal Poly 
MANY years ago. I started my 

teaching career as an 8th

grade language arts teacher. I 
then went on to teach 1st

grade for four years. After 
having my first child, I became 
a stay at home mom for fifteen 

years. I returned to my 
teaching career at our   

wonderful school. 

Food:
Drink:
Candy:
Hobby:

Holiday:
Snacks:

Pasta
Coffee/Tea

Reese’s peanut 
butter cups/Kisses

Christmas
Cooking, shopping

Peanut butter pretzels,
cheddar popcorn


